
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Subject: Addition to File  
 Extension of IR Response  
  
From: Iulian Gugiu, NEF-0102 
 Electronics Engineer 
  
 
To: File PE 19-014 
 
 
This memo documents an October 30, 2019 request from Fiat Chrysler Automobiles (FCA) for an extension of time to respond to 
the Office of Defects Investigation (ODI) Information Request letter for PE 19-014 due to the scope and complexity of the 
request.  FCA proposed to respond to the request on December 6, 2019.  The original due date for the response to the Information 
Request was November 12, 2019. 
 
On November 3, 2019, ODI granted a time extension for the Information Request letter response.  FCA will submit a full 
response by December 3, 2019. 
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